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  Kim Ebert became a member of the Morgantown Area Lions Club in 2015 

while working at the West Virginia University Eye Institute.  She  attended her first 

West Virginia State Lions event, the 2016 Leadership  Retreat, and soon took on 

leadership roles, including serving as first vice president of the Morgantown Area 

Lions Club.  She is a Leonard Jarrett  recipient and has received  the International 

President Certificate of  Appreciation twice.   Kim now serves as 2025-2026 

District Governor for  WV District 29L.   

  

  With a strong commitment to vision care, Kim has dedicated  significant 

efforts to supporting children with vision difficulties. While at  the Eye Institute, 

she contributed to the Appalachian Vision Outreach  Program.   In addition to her 

work with the Lions Club, Kim has served as  the Secretary/Treasurer of the West 

Virginia Sight Conservation Foundation for five years.  Currently, Kim works at 

the West Virginia University School  of Dentistry in the Academic Affairs office.    

  

  Kim resides in Fairmont, WV, with her husband, Bill, and two dogs, Bucco 

and Scarlett.   

 


